To: House Committee on Revenue

Re: House Bill 2021

Dear Chair Representative Nathanson, Vice-Chairs Representatives Pham and Reschke, and members of the Committee:

I am opposed to House Bill 2021.

This frantic drive to electrify the entire state is going to drive us into the poor house. The ones that aren't there already.

What about "First things first"?

Get the electric grid ready.

Get the transmission lines ready.

This bill is just more coddling to the *Green Energy* fanatics. It's going to cost us far more than the sponsors think.

Sincerely,

Kichaud Wisner
Richard Wisner